The Signpost to Polish Success (SPS)

SPS was established in 2005 to support the Eastern European migrants that settled in the UK after the EU enlargement.  

SPS’ services aim to enable a more effective integration of Eastern European, mostly Polish migrants, in Nottingham, Nottinghamshire and the East Midlands.  

SPS services include:

· English language classes and Language Café; 
· One-to-one information/signposting sessions for Eastern European migrants who have settled in Nottingham and surrounding areas.  Our support extends through help with completing forms, registering with schools and GPs to support and counselling in cases of discrimination or hate crime, etc.  We help on average up to 60 people per week.
· Publication of “East Midlands po Polsku” a free monthly Polish newspaper, which contains information about local events and life.  This newspaper is read by approx. 16 000 people across the East Midlands and is distributed in Nottingham, Mansfield, Leicester, Loughborough, Grantham, Newark, Lincoln, Derby and Melton Mowbray. Our readers can also download the newspaper from our website.  

· Administration of www.empp.co.uk and our facebook profile;
· Recruiting volunteers. 
· Organising meetings, social events, workshops, presentations etc.  We organised FestiWal 2009 – A Community Festival with a Polish Flavour, in cooperation with the Polish Parliament, the Polish Consulate in Manchester, Nottingham City Council, etc.  This was the first Polish Festival to be held in Nottingham on the Forest Recreation Ground which attracted 3000 people despite the weather being less than ideal on the day.  In 2011 we organised The Polish Art Show, which was a part of a wider Festival of Polish Culture organised by SPS in partnership with Polish and British organisations. It was the first exhibition in Nottingham reflecting the complex cultural presence of Polish and other Eastern European migrants who arrived in the UK post World War II. It was a Polish contribution to British culture.  Approx. 1600 people attended the various events. In 2014 SPS developed Polish Heritage in the East Midlands Project and organised the ‘Our History – Our Story’ exhibition in the Nottingham Central Library, visited by approx. 1500 people.  This project, supported by the Heritage Lottery Fund, gathered the memories of Polish people who settled in the UK as a result of various migrant movements. 
We are the only organisation in Nottinghamshire that provides services specifically tailored to the needs of Polish and other Eastern European migrants.  We also publish the only Polish language newspaper which is aimed at Polish readers in the East Midlands.  We are a front line organisation that works closely with the Eastern European community and in partnership with many organisations in Nottingham, the East Midlands, UK and Europe.
Our day-to-day running since 2008 has been funded mainly by the BIG Lottery Fund.  Now we are applying to BIG Lottery again (we have been successful with the first stage of the application) and we need your support by completing this questionnaire.
